WHITNALL ScHOOL DISTRICT

November 12, 2019

Mayor Mike Neitzke
Greenfield City Hall

7325 W. Forest Home Avenue
Greenfield, W1 53220

Dear Mayor Neitzke:

We understand that the City of Greenfield is considering two development projects, both directly north of
Edgerton Avenue and within the Whitnall School District. Both of these projects are near three of our
four school buildings. As you are aware, the close proximity of our school buildings, combined with
other factors such as limited sidewalks, narrow roads, and minimal traffic lights or signs, create safety
concerns for pedestrian, bicycle, and vehicle traffic within our district. Any additional traffic to this area
poses an increase to safety concerns.

As development project plans are being created and analyzed, we ask that you give thoughtful
consideration to traffic flow and congestion, as well as any additional traffic these developments might
bring to the area. The safety of our students, staff, and families is a top priority and we work hard to
mitigate any circumstances which may increase safety concerns.

Thank you for your partnership and shared commitment to our community.

Sincerely,

Steven Butz
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